
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 26, 2017 11:54:24 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 7:29 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Jean Snowdon

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hydro rates and wages should be frozen as they are becoming outrageously high and hydro is almost
unaffordable, small. Businesses  can't afford another increase from hydro and neither can seniors, and
the rest of the people in Ontario.

-- Attachment --
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